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NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – The Charleston County Sheriff’s Office has partnered with
community partner Motivate to Educate and local attorneys to give away 400 turkeys on
Tuesday, Dec. 21, to hungry families in advance of the Christmas holiday.

Starting at 4 p.m., deputies will assist the distribution of the turkeys outside Cricket Wireless at
3421 Rivers Ave., North Charleston, SC 29405. The giveaway will go on until the last turkey is
handed out.

In addition to the Sheriff’s Office, the turkey giveaway is sponsored by Ramsdale Law Firm,
Duffy Law Firm, Schwartz Law Firm, Condon Family Law, and Roy and Kelsey Willey.
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